
SUNDAY    Dec. 5, 2021 
9:30 am Communion 
 

11:00 am Family Bible Hour 

  Ken Stange is speaking  
 

Tuesday 

9:00 am Ladies Bible Study-New study every week. 
 

7:30 pm Women’s Prayer & Praise-Women of all ages! 
 

Wednesday  

7:00 am Prayer Meeting 
 

Thursday 

6:00 pm Awana 
 

Friday             
7:00 pm Trek/Journey/Youth Group 
 

Saturday 

Cleaning Team-The Letts/Arndt Team-If you have an hour or 

so to help out please contact Michelle @ 780-349-2206.  

 

SUNDAY    Dec. 12, 2021 
9:30 am Communion 
 

11:00 am Family Bible Hour 

  Trefor Higgins is speaking  
 

Next Monday, Dec. 13 

7:30 pm Biblical Leadership Study 

 

Christmas Eve Services 
Dec 24th, @ 10:30am or 6:30pm 

Pre-registration by Dec 22nd is necessary. 

Note: Dec. 14 our services will be advertised to 

the public, so register early to ensure your seat. 
To register, call the Church office at 780 349-4555 or email to 

wgchapel@telusplant.net *Seating is limited as we follow current AHS 

Covid protocols.  
 

 
 

Skating @ Linaria 
Jared & Angelique have booked the ice for 

skating out at the Linaria Arena on Dec. 12 & 

19 from 4-5pm. All are welcome. Cost is $10 

per family or $5 per individual. No masks are 

required while on the ice.

 

Christmas Hampers 

Dear church family, let’s join together to bless 

struggling individuals and families with 

Christmas hampers. As God directs and 

supplies, take personal initiative to lovingly respond to 

genuine needs and/or submit a referral request for a church-

prepared hamper. Keep Carol, Trish or Ken aware so 

resources can be confidentially coordinated. The last day for 

submitting requests and making donations of dry goods, cash 

and gift cards will be December 6th. Let’s follow 1 John 3:16-

18, loving in deed and truth. 

 

Online Petition 
The Liberal Party promised to revoke charitable status from 

Pro-Life organizations in their election campaign. If your 

charity or a charity you support does not agree with the 

Liberal Party’s Pro-Choice values, then it is at risk of losing 

its charitable status. Please make a difference by signing the 

petition calling on the Trudeau government to stop attacking 

charitable statuses of Pro-Life organizations, charities, and 

churches. This is an official Parliamentary petition, so even if 

you've already signed one like it, please sign this one as well. 

Click this link to  SIGN PETITION NOW  online or email 

the church office to get the link. *There is an article on the 

bulletin board in the foyer for further info (there are a few 

copies available to take or read and put back for others).* 
 

Paper Petition: There is also a paper petition that you can 

sign in the foyer. Please sign both online and on paper if 

you can. 
 

Operation Christmas Child 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all who participated in Operation Christmas 

Child by packing shoeboxes, donating supplies to pack boxes, 

making dolls & bears, and giving for shipping costs. All 

together Westlock Gospel Chapel collected 598 shoeboxes, 

and there are few more trickling in to go with the team to the 

processing centre in Calgary. 
 

Snow Angels  
Snow Angels is a volunteer-based program that provides snow 

clearing services to seniors and individuals with limited 

mobility. Volunteers are matched with residents to provide 

consistent snow-clearing throughout the entire winter season. 

They are in desperate need of more volunteers, specifically 

volunteers residing in the Town of Westlock, to support the 

number of residents who have requested support 

through this program. To get more information 

and/ or apply to volunteer, visit 

www.westlock.ca/p/fcss or call the FCSS office 

at 780-349-5900. 
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Operation Christmas Child 

Item of the Month 
The drop-off container is by the missions  

board. Questions: Ezan @ 780-283-0240. 

 

Assisted Listening  
We have a new assisted listening system that uses your smartphone 

or tablet to listen to the service. Please see Graham Letts or Cam 

Bouchard for more info and assistance in accessing. 

Gospel Chapel Library 
You can access our library catalogue and your personal record by 

logging on to: https://westlockchapel.library.site 

You will need your library number and password in order to access 

your personal information and renew or reserve items. Please see 

the librarians on duty to obtain that information. 
Online Bulletin & Sermons 

If you miss a Sunday service, you can view the bulletin or listen to 

a message online on our church website at: 

www.westlockgospelchapel.com 

Bulletin Inserts/Info 
Please have any information you would like put into the bulletin to 

Trish in the office by 12:00pm each Thurs.  

Donations 

The Chapel has a Mission Fund, a Benevolent Fund, and 

Maintenance Fund which you can designate your offerings 

to, if you wish. All other funds received will go into the 

General Fund. Contributions can be made in the box located 

below the mailboxes in the foyer or you may contribute 

online via Interac e-transfer, to wgchapel@telusplanet.net. 

There are instructions on our website if you need them. 
 

 

Deacon’s Financial Report 
November Income: $37,903, Expenses: $24,794 

2021 Year-to-date Income: $258,996, Expenses $302,756 

Ministry Leadership 
 

Pastoral Elders: 
Ken Stange       780-349-3236        Jan Lategan     780-307-9503 

Keith Bidne      780-349-7079        John Grant (on leave) 

Eric Wahlund (Emeritus)                 
 

The elders are available in the mornings in the Chapel office if you would 

like to meet with one of them:  

Mondays & Wed. – Fri. – Ken Stange, Tuesdays - Keith Bidne. 
  

Deacons: Scott Letts   780-349-2286, Jared deJong 780-283-0807, 

                                                           Kevin Nutt   780-349-4904 

  

Serving Coordinator: Carol Van Ruskenveld   780-307-6335 
 

Secretary:  Trish Ehrenholz (Office Phone) 780-349-4555 
 

AWANA:  

 Sparks: (K- Grade 2, boys &girls) Leila Nadeau             780-349-6802 

 Truth &Training Boys & Girls: (Gr 3-6) Trish Ehrenholz    780-349-6822 

Youth Group: (Grades 7-12) – Jared & Angelique deJong    780-283-0807 

  Trek: (Gr 7-9 boys and girls)                                     780-283-1222 

  Journey: (Gr10-12 boys and girls) 
 

Sunday School Coordinators: Alisha Brown 780-307-8680 

                                                   Cindy Scott     780-656-6264 
 

MOPS (Mothers of Preschoolers): Angelique deJong 780-283-1222 
 

Missions Committee:  Kevin & Susan Nutt 780-349-4904 

                                         Judy Gibbard 780-307-6249  
  

Prayer Chain: Judi Bidne 780-349-7079 & Susan Nutt 780-349-4904 
  

Library: Judi Bidne 780-349-7079 
 

Bethel Bible Camp WGC Representatives: 

Graham Letts (Chairman) 780-307-6211 

Lonnie Brown 780-349-5524 
 

The Elders provide Spiritual Care and oversight in the Assembly.  

The Deacons and other ministry area leaders assist the Elders and 

work alongside them in the different ministry areas.  Please contact  

the elders with any of your questions or concerns, or with any ideas/ 

initiatives that would involve the church in any way. 
 

Elders & Deacons meet: First and third Wednesday of the month, and 

with other ministry areas throughout the year. 

 

  

  

 

Westlock Gospel Chapel 

Sunday, Dec. 5, 2021 

  

OFFICE HOURS: 

Monday – Friday 

9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

  

  

10227-97 Street  

Westlock, AB T7P 2H1 

780-349-4555 

wgchapel@telusplanet.net 

www.westlockgospelchapel.com 

 

We are a family of believers in 

Jesus Christ intentionally 

connecting people to His love, 

purpose and hope. 
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